
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

MAR 07 2017 

Jason Henson 
C & H Hog Farms, Inc. 
HC 72 Box 2 
Vendor, AR 72683 

RE: AFIN: 51-00164; Permit Tracking No.: ARG590001 
2016 Annual Report 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

The Department received your 2016 Annual Report on January 31, 2017. In accordance with 
Department policy, your report has been reviewed, and the Department has no comment at this 
time. Please be advised that nothing in this communication prohibits the Department from 
requesting further information at a later time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact Katherine 
McWilliams at (501) 682-0651 or by email at mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

!79o---
~ Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E. 
Engineer Supervisor, Permits Branch 
Office of Water Quality 
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